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As the situation can change rapidly, please follow the news on the notice board and on the village website, doddiscombsleigh.org

Cancellations
Sadly, the VE Day Celebrations and the Village Fete had to be postponed until further notice. Future dates for these events will be advertised later in the Magazine.
Planning Application Consultations
During the coronavirus outbreak new local planning application consultations are listed on the village website. Members of the public have the opportunity to comment on the applications following the link to the District Council’s website.
Thank You – Thank You – Thank You!
The Parish Council would like to thank every volunteer who help vulnerable members of our community with shopping, delivering medicines or just talking to people who feel very lonely during the lock down. Their work is very much appreciated and shows that you can find a helping hand close to you, if you need. Do not forget later that help is available, when life returns to normal.
Be Aware!
Be aware that criminals try to exploit the current difficult situation and there are scams online and on the doorstep. Details and advice about how to stay safe can be found on the website, doddiscombsleigh.org, on the notice board and in this issue of the Magazine.
Councillor Vacancy – Your Parish Council Needs Your Support
Currently there are two vacancies on the Parish Council. If you are over 18, live within 3 miles of Doddiscombsleigh and interested in working for the community, you can be co-opted for a parish councillor position. Please contact the clerk at doddiscombsleighpc@gmail.com.
Next Meeting 
Please keep an eye on the website and on the notice board to learn about the date and the location of the next meeting.
Parish Clerk: Agnes Miller, 07713 918178. doddiscombsleighpc@gmail.com
